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Michael Vitfell-Rasmussen appointed as
Head of Group Investor Relations at ISS
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ISS A/S has announced the appointment of Michael Vitfell-Rasmussen as new Head of Group Investor
Relations. Michael will join ISS on 1 August 2024 and will be based in the Group’s Headquarters in
Copenhagen.

Michael brings over 20 years of equity market and financial experience, working as an analyst covering a
wide range of disciplines and industries, including shipping, brewers, retail, transportation, and service
companies. Michael joins ISS from Danske Bank and prior to this, he held various senior analyst and
research positions in ABG Sundal Collier, SEB Enskilda, and Gudme Raaschou. Michael has an MSc in
Finance and Accounting from Copenhagen Business School.

“I'am truly excited to welcome Michael to the ISS team. ISS is on an exciting journey, having developed
into a value-creating enterprise over the past few years. With Michael’s extensive knowledge of the equity
market, | am confident that he will contribute greatly to strengthening this narrative with our key
stakeholders”, says Mads Holm, Group CFO of ISS as of 3 June 2024.

“This is an exciting opportunity, and | very much look forward to entering the ‘machine room’ of a global
people company operating in over 30 countries. ISS is on a growth journey with an ambitious
management, a unique operating model, and more than 350,000 employees delivering value for
customers every single day. | am eager to translate this dedication into a business case within the equity
market”, says Michael Vitfell-Rasmussen.

Michael will take over the role from the current Head of Group Investor Relations, Jacob Johansen, who has
pursued opportunities outside of ISS.
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